SPECIAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT

SPRING BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT |

Please join Mrs. Ahearn, Director of Special Services and Ms. Robinson, Supervisor of Si)ecial

Services along with,experts from the Special Services Department. Workshops will be 25-30

minutes; the following will be provided:

o What to Expect at Your Child’s Annual Review
o Transitioning from Pre-school to Kindergarten

o Transitioning from Elementary School to Middle Séﬁﬁbi\‘
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o Transitioning from Middle School to High Schol‘ol K
o How to Help Your Child Navigate High School |
o ADL Skills and Transition to Life After High School
o Literacy Tips to Help Your Child Read Better
» Dealing with Difficult Behaviors at Home
o o Language Activities in the Home

\ When: Wednesday, April 5, 2017
. Where: Roselle Public Schools Department of Special Services

\_ 1305 Saint George Avenue, Roselle, NJ 07203 2nd Floor
‘I Time: 5:30 PM-7:00PM
Xy RSVP to Ivy Abraham at (908) 298-2040 Ext. 7056
We speak Spanish
Child Care Provided

Light Refreshments Served




